Minutes

Camden Wastewater Bid Opening
September 25, 2008
Camden Community Center
7:00 pm

The bid opening for the Camden Wastewater Project was called to order at 7:01 by
Council President Peter Wagoner. Present were Council Member Richard Fite, Clerk-
Treasurer Pat Casserly, Utility Superintendent Jerry Snavely, Ken Smith of Municipal
Civil Corp and five representatives from the bidding contractors. Council Member Andy
Kelly was absent.

Mr. Wagoner stated the purpose of the public meeting was to open the bids for the
wastewater treatment project and review the bids for completeness. The bids were then
opened by Mr. Wagoner. He read the base bid and two alternatives aloud with the cost
being recorded by the Clerk-Treasurer. Mr. Fite made the motion to take the bids under
advisement and have them reviewed by the town’s attorney and engineer. Motion
passed.

The contractors were thanked for their interest in the project. Mr. Wagoner went on to
state the town was looking forward to working with the contractor who would be
awarded the project.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15
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